Brighton
Council

REVIEW OF DOG MANAGEMENT POLICY

Have your say on the management of dogs in
your community. Brighton Council’s review of
the Dog Management Policy will be open for
feedback from 3 July to 24 July, 2020.

Whether you own a pet or not, your opinion is
important in shaping our community and
encouraging responsible dog ownership.

To request a copy of the current Dog
Management Policy:

e Email - admin@brighton.tas.gov.au

e Phone - 6268 7000

e Download the policy from our website
https://www.brighton.tas.gov.au/property/
dogs/

The review of the Dog Management Policy is

undertaken in accordance with Section 7 of the

Dog Control Act 2000. The Policy includes:

¢ A code relating to responsible ownership of
dogs;

e The provision of declared areas including off
lead, training, prohibited and
restricted areas;

¢ A fee structure; and

e Any other relevant matter.

Please submit your feedback via:

e Our website

brighton.tas.gov.au/community/have-your-

say/

e Email to admin@brighton.tas.gov.au

e By mail c/o the General Manager, 1 Tivoli
Road, Old Beach 7017

James Dryburgh
GENERAL MANAGER




